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Dr. Abdoulie Jack
WHO Representative/Kenya
NAIROBI

RE: INTERNATIONAL MINISTERIAL CONFERENCE ON HEALTH SYSTEMS
FINANCING FOR UNIVERSAL COVERAGE

Reference is made to our letter Ref. MMS/ADM/1/B/7/1/14 Vol. (44) of August 2, 2011 on the
above subject.

We note that a draft Healthcare Financing Strategy was developed during the period 2009 and
2010. However, since then, a number of actions have be taken which have a bearing on the draft
strategy. In view of this, the starting point on the develcpment of the Comprehensive Health
Care Financing Policy will be to review progress since draft policy and strategy was prepared.

The purpose of this letter therefore, is to request World Health Organization to facilitate a
mission through the Partnership for Health mechanism to undertake a review and make
recommendations on the way forward.
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Date 26,09.2011

Dear Holger Thies, Jenni Kehler and Viktoria Rabowskaja,

Re:  International! Ministerial Conference on Health Systems
Financing for Universal Coverage

The Permanent Secretary, Mary Ngari, of the Ministry of Medical
Services by her letter of September 7 to Dr Jack Abdoulayie (WHO,
Kenya Representative) and copied to me requested proposed a review
of the Comprehensive Health Care Financing Policy. The letter also
proposed that through WHO, the Providing for Health mechanism,
facilitate the review process.

In view of the foregoing, kindly find attached our scanned letter
indicating GIZ support for review process. We anticipate that this
review process will require both local and international expertise. We
shall be grateful for your support to recruit competent persons for this
exeéfcise.

We look forward to hearing your report on potential candidates, both
from Kenya and overseas who could possibly be short-listed. We look

forward your support in making this a stccessful review process.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. KI rnetz
Program leader, GI ealt ctor Program.
Sector [Coordinator, Kenfan-Germari Development Cooperation in

Health Care.
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